
Shopping is fundraising? 

It’s true, Poquessing is happy to announce some exciting news about a new fundraising program for 
our school.  It’s called “scrip” and it’s the fundraising program that works while you shop. 
 
Scrip simply means substitute money.  In other words, scrip is gift cards from national and local 
retailers.  They’re the same cards you buy at the store.  Many popular retailers participate in our scrip 
program including Wal-Mart, Aeropostale, Sunoco, Acme, Panera Bread, AMC Theatres and many 
more.  This is a win-win situation for these retailers – the retailer gets cash up front and repeat 
business.  We get a fundraiser that involves no selling for our families. 
 
The best thing about this fundraiser is that you earn money for our school without spending a single 
extra cent.  For every gift card you order, Poquessing will receive a percentage of the dollar amount.  
They only catch is you have to do a little advance planning. 
 
Please take a minute to visit the site www.ShopWithScrip.com to get familiar with this great new way 
to earn our school money. 
 
There are two ways to order: 
 
1) Fill out the attached paper form and send a check into school made out to “Poquessing PTO 

Fundraising”. 
          

2) Online at www.ShopWithScrip.Com.  Register using our enrollment code – C4375L84271L3 – and 
place your order.  You can then decide to do the Presto Pay option or send your check (payable to 
Poquessing PTO Fundraising) into school.  

 
Please send your order and payment to school in an envelope marked “Poquessing PTO Scrip” on 
Mondays with your child; we will have pick up times posted. 
 
This new program should be extra easy to use during the holidays and the turnaround time should be 
less than a week.  Please check your holiday list and place your first order Monday, November 29th.  If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the phone number and/or email address 
below. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Cathy Hartley 
PTO Scrip Chairperson 
Cell:  267/688-2787 
E-Mail:  POQSCRIPT@GMAIL.COM 
 
Disclaimer 
The sole purpose of distributing this flyer is to provide information to the community. The Neshaminy School District does not endorse or sanction the 
events/activities listed in this flyer. Parents/Guardians are urged to thoroughly research any organization providing such information before making a decision to 
participate. 
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